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Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’

Psalm 133:1

Issue 125






5th February 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

I can hardly believe we are in February and we are starting to work towards the end of this half term. It doesn’t get any easier for anyone and sometimes it is hard to remain cheerful but as ever it is your wonderful children that keep us all going. We are so proud of the children both in school and at home and the way they have adapted to this new way of working. I know that supporting a child at home with their schooling, holding down your own job and maintaining your role as a parent is not easy but we are so grateful for the way in which you have all embraced remote learning – you are doing a wonderful job. On this note I hope you all have a restful half-term when it comes and some well-deserved down time with your families.
M J K Bell

Emails

Below is a reminder of the emails for us. Please do not hesitate to contact us and we aim to reply to you in a timely manner.

FSUadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Infantsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ljuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ujuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
headteacher@beeford.eriding.net
Data
We still have some Vodafone pre-loaded sim cards and we now have some BT WIFI codes. If you think either would be helpful to keep your child connected please let me know.

Chinese New Year

Often, we work with a Theatre group to celebrate Chinese New Year in school and this year we have purchased their online sessions. Their activities are included in the packs and your child’s teacher will be sharing the links with you. I hope you enjoy it.
Next Packs of Work
The Teachers are busy preparing the next packs of work for the two weeks following half term, 22nd Feb – 5th March.

These will be available for collection on Fri 12th Feb at the following times
FS1 and FS2 10.00am - 10.30am 
Year 1 / 2 - 10.30am – 11.00am 
Year 3 / 4 - 11.00 am – 11.30am 
Year 5 / 6 - 11.30am – 12.00pm 
World Book Day
World Book Day is on Thur 4th March and this falls into the second week of your pack for after half-term. On this day we would like your child to bring an item from their favourite book to their teams meeting and armed with 3 further clues to share with their classmates. We didn’t want to add any further pressure of dressing up but if your child wants to be in character for the day then we look forward to seeing them.
Safer Internet Day
Safer Internet Day falls on Tue 9th Feb this year and the official assemblies are on the Collective Worship teams planning for you to share with your children at home and these will also be used with the children in school. Attached to this email is a useful resource sheet with lots of links to other sites and further information.
Diary Dates.
	Feb
	

	Wed 3rd
	Governing Body Meeting

	Mon 8th 
	Chinese New Year

	Fri 12th 
	School closes for half-term

	Mon 22nd 
	Keyworker and Vulnerable Children return to school

Home learning begins again

Fairtrade Fortnight

	March
	

	Thur 4th 
	World Book Day

	Mon 8th
	Fingers crossed!

Science Week

	Wed 17th 
	Parents evenings in some form

	Fri 19th
	Comic Relief

	Mon 22nd
	Easter Week

	Fri 26th 
	Break-up for Easter


	Term Dates

	Spring Term 2021

Training Day        Mon 4th January
Term Begins           Tue 5th January

Half Term               15th – 19th February

Term Ends              Fri 26th March

Summer Term 2021

Term Begins              Mon 12th April

May Day                    Mon 3rd May

Training Day              Fri 28th May

Half Term                 31st – 4th June

Term Ends                 Fri 23rd July
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